
1Volume 19, No. 1, June 2024

Dear Colleagues

I am pleased to celebrate the third anniversary of the Pan 
Arab Journal of Neurosurgery (PAJN) with you. Our 
inaugural issue was published in June 2021, and I am 
delighted to mark the fourth year since we relaunched the 
journal in January 2021.

I am excited to announce the publication of the June 2024 
issue, featuring diverse topics authored from countries such 
as Bangladesh, Egypt, India, Italy, Nebal, Saudi Arabia, 
Tunisia and Turkey. This year, we received an increased 
number of submissions, allowing us to select the most 
distinguished articles for publication.

All articles published in the PAJN are freely accessible 
through our open-access platform. Our goal is to advance 
medical education and science, and this open access 
platform has significantly increased the visibility of our 
journal’s articles. To date, we have published 77 articles, 
which have been downloaded over 12,047 times.

We remain committed to engaging young neurosurgeons 
and encouraging authors’ work. The PAJN aims to provide 
neurosurgeons with the latest research and information in 
a format that is useful for improving patient care in Arab 
countries and worldwide.

I would like to express my gratitude to the members of 
the editorial and reviewer boards for their expertise and 
dedication over the past 42 months. The editorial and 
reviewer teams have worked tirelessly to enhance the PAJN 
in various ways. Our world-class editorial board members 
and reviewers have promoted the journal on numerous 
occasions, contributing to its success.

I extend my thanks to our readers and authors from around 
the world for their trust in our journal. I assure you that 
we will continue to deliver high-quality publications to the 
neurosurgical community in Arab countries and beyond 
through the vehicle of the PAJN.
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